
Thursday 7 November 2024
This week’s PB4L Focus: Effort

Sharing Our Learning Journey

As the term progresses, students take time to reflect on their learning and

celebrate their achievements. We practiced sharing what we’re most proud

of and identified areas we’d like to improve on for next year. This reflection

helps strengthen pride in their efforts and encourages a positive mindset toward future learning. Ask your

child what they’re most proud of from their learning this year!

He aha te tupu i Tirimoana!
Kia ora e te whānau,

Education Outside the Classroom
This week our Year 5 students have been taking part in
EOTC (Education Outside the Classroom) activities
including a day trip to Hoani Waititi Marae and an
active day out at Tui Glen Park.

EOTC experiences like these provide students with
hands-on learning, a chance to connect with their
community, and opportunities to build confidence and
teamwork skills in real-world settings.

Year 2 working with Te Uru Gallery
Adrienne and Abbey from Te Uru have been working with
Year 2 students showcasing the artwork of Gretchen
Albretch. The children experienced a walkthrough of
different art pieces set up like a gallery and used her
artwork to inspire students' work.
In week 6, Adrienne and Abbey will be working with the
Year 1 classes.

PTA Meeting- Tonight!
Thursday 7th November 2024 7.30 pm

All Welcome

Come along and discuss the fundraising for the 4th Term.
We will also plan the Cake Stalls.
See you all there.



2024 Parent and Whanau Consultation
Every year the school seeks ways to consult with parents and whānau, to get
feedback and ideas from parents about issues important to them and their
children. Our end of year survey is one of the ways we consult with parents.

Keep an eye out for an email and app message with the link to our survey coming in the next few days!

Complete the survey and go into the draw to win one of 4 x $50 Woolworths vouchers

Ngāmihi
Peter Kaiser



A wonderful initiative: Thank you to the Matanawa family!

Email response
I was so sorry to read in the school newsletter about all the dog poo on school
grounds, but wasn't too surprised; we walk our puppy around the field every morning
and she sniffs it all out!

Anyway, I was talking to Miliana about this yesterday morning and she pointed out
that we should just pick it up. I was a bit reluctant because somehow someone else's
dog poo is way more horrible than our own, but Mili patiently explained to me about
needing to be good kaitiaki and she is of course correct! And so she is on a dog poo
mission and Elenoa wants to help too.

So two things. Firstly hopefully with our daily walks we will find all the rouge poo and
make it a bit nicer for everyone. Secondly, thanks so much to the school for teaching
them this! These kids are teaching me so much.

Year 0 Blessing Year 2 Leon

Children in Years 0-5
Is your child leaving Tirimoana School at the end of year?
Please - let us know

If your child is not returning to Tirimoana School for 2025, please let the school office know.
This will help us with your child’s transition to their new school.

Fun After Three
Fun After Three is looking for a parent to work 5 mornings,
7.00.am-8.30am starting from 3rd February 2025.
If you are interested please contact Tracey on 027 249 2428






